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Speeding is an issue on all roads in Oregon.  This includes state highways, county 

roads, and city streets.   

 

In areas with limited law enforcement, it is a challenge to be "everywhere" at the 

same time.  Fixed photo radar enforced speed limits could be expanded to also 

include areas outside the city limits and inside the urban growth boundary.   

 

When writing the final legislation, please consider adding language for areas within 

the UGB under county jurisdiction.   

 

For reference, Klamath County has an unincorporated community of more than 

20,000 population.  You can't tell where the city limit ends and the unincorporated 

community boundary begins.  It would be detrimental to our urban area if fixed photo 

radar enforcement is only allowed in the city limits.  


